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DATE:   September 9, 2014 

 
FROM:  Director Vicknair  
 
ITEM:   Department Report 

 
SUBJECT: Funding Department Status 
 
 
We did not receive the NRHS grant we applied for on behalf of the archives, however I have 
several other grant possibilities in the works for archives related projects. 
 
On September 15, I am submitting a grant proposal to Sierra Pacific Foundation for funding the 
completion of the WP 165 restoration.  I am also submitting a sponsorship offer to DeWalt Tools 
for support of the 165. 
 
Before the end of the year, I also hope to submit at least 3 more grant applications for various 
projects, including walkway expansion and exhibits. 
 
The Year End Fundraising letter is nearly done.  For the October meeting, I hope to have  
sample and cost to print and mail.  Goal is to mail by mid-October so that it will arrive end of 
October. 


